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This bill will not affect small landowners. The bill rescinds tax breaks for
large industrial landowners of over 5000 acres - it will NOT negatively
impact small operations. It is important that Oregon change it's forestry
laws so that the money made by our large corporations begins to return
to Oregon communities that desperately need it for our school systems,
police forces, and prosperity of our small counties that are so
impoverished. Please do what you can to promote this bill.
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